
PHOTOGRAPHIC PERMISSIONS 
 
 

Child’s Name…………………………………………….…………………… 

 
You may be aware that new data protection rules came into effect from May 2018. To ensure we are 
meeting the new requirements of the Data Protection Act 2018, we need to ensure we have your 
consent to take and use photos or videos of your child. We really value using photos of pupils, to be 
able to showcase what pupils do in school and show what life at our school is like to others.  
 
I give permission for my child to be photographed or filmed whilst at school for the following                          
purposes (please tick yes or no for each one):  

 Yes No 

 
Individual Photographs 
 

  

 
Class Photographs 
 

  

 
School Performance/Production 
 

  

 
School Displays 
 

  

 
School Website 
 

  

 
School Publications 
 

  

 
Printed Media (Newspapers) 
 

  

 
Social Media 
 

  

 
Any news/film uploads with images of the multiple children will solely be there for you to share in your 
child’s learning and day to day experiences at Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School.  We respect 
the consents you have agreed to and would kindly request that any links shared are not shared further 
on any social media platforms.  Once the file(s) are uploaded other than us asking you as parents not 
to share them, we have no further control of who has access to them. Any photos of your child may be 
kept by the school for display purposes, this may be the case even after your child has left Spring 
Meadow.  
 

I agree to my child’s first name accompanying the photograph:   Yes  No 



 

 
Signature…………………………………………...  

 
Print Name…………………………………………………………………...…… Date: ___ / ___ / ___ 
 
 

 

 


